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Comments: This is absurd.  I understand that people want something to do.  But this is an amazing wildlife

habitat , a calming area for people, and an important forrest that helps fight climate change in an era of extreme

wild fires, heat and drought. The Crest Road is not equipped to handle any more traffic than it already does and

there is not enough parking and any attempt to create more only upsets a delicate ecosystem. This year was a

hard year for wildlife as there was little snow and there were many unusual sightings of animals in town as they

were forced to scavange for food. This project will only exacerbate that, forcing animals to the fringes. The

Sandia Peak is also sacred land to the Sandia People and this will desecrate that for many of them. In fact if

anyone should be allowed to profit off national lands, it should be the Sandia people because this was once their

land. Has there been an environmental impact assessment for this project?  If not, there needs to be because

this project will have a major and adverse impact on the Sandia Mountain.  Please rethink this.


